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The Honorable Jane C. Cameron'
Mayor of the Township of Manchester
1 Colonial Drive
Lakehurst, New Jersey 08773

Dear Mayor Cameron:

Thank you for providing us the opportunity on April 22, 1992, to discuss with you and the other
Manchester Township officials and residents their concerns regarding the control of radioactive
material at Heritage Minerals. The additional effort by you and Messrs. Fressola, Richardson
and Milner to tour the facility also allowed us to better explain the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's jurisdiction and responsibilities with respect to the licensed radioactive material
at Heritage Minerals.

We share your desire for an expeditious cleanup of the Heritage Minerals site and trust that we
have been responsive to your concerns.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (215) 337-5281 or Marie Miller of my
staff at (215) 337-5251.

Sincerely,

Richard W. Cooper, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

bcc:
T. Martin
M. Banerjee
R. Bellamy
J. Kinneman
M. Miller


